A pavilion is being constructed behind the town hall. This pavilion will be used for summer concerts, movies, farmers markets and much, much more. The funding for this project comes from the Open Space and Recreation Fund which is generated through development fees and is at no cost to the tax payer.



A pathway will be constructed with engraved bricks. Residents and business owners may order personalized bricks. Each brick can have up to three (3) lines with eighteen (18) characters per line. The cost per brick is \$75 dollars.

All proceeds will be used to maintain the pavilion.

Additional forms are available at: www.wgtownri.org



ORDER FORM

Line 1									
Line 2									
Line 3									

Your Name ______ Phone _____

Please include check made out to: Town of West Greenwich Mail to: Town Hall, 280 Victory Highway, W. Greenwich, RI 02817

In Memory of Your Loved One	Recognition of Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Smith
In Honor of	The Smith
John & Jane Doe	Family